2022 Northeast Ohio Sectional Gymnastics Meet

Dear Coach / Athletic Director,

Hopefully, you are looking forward to the Sectional Meets on February 19, 20, 21, 2022,
with as much enthusiasm as we are in hosting these meets. As all of you are aware, there
have been many changes to our gymnastics tournaments these past few years. ALL
Sectional meets will be held at Hudson High School and the District meet will be held at
Mentor High School.

Please check the NEDAB.org website for tournament information.

**Click here to confirm which day you will be competing on. We are going back to our
original schedule from years past, which you can find listed under Sectional Tournament
Schedule. All members of each team will be allowed on the floor during competition.
We will NOT be limiting spectators but masks are required for all spectators, coaches,
and officials. We ask that gymnasts please wear them while entering and exiting the
building, and in the restrooms. We will have an auxiliary gym for warm-ups and for
gymnasts to put their bags. You will warm up in the aux gym, then move out to the main
gym for a touch and competition. We will be using capitol cup format.

**All other information can be found scrolling on the menu to — Gymnastics

Each day of sectional competition will advance 12 individuals in each event including
all- around, and the top 4 teams to the District Meet on Saturday February 26, 2022. We
will go back to presenting awards at the competition each night.

The equipment used for the 2021 Sectional/District Meets will be rented from Midwest
Gym Supply and include: AAI Vaulting Table, AAT Wide Extension Uneven Bars, AAI
Balance Beams, and Palmer Spring Floor and Tumbling Strip.

Rosters should be submitted to me as soon as possible but MUST be to me no later
than Wednesday Feb. 9 for your girls to be eligible for the Sectional competition. I
do not need a lineup, just a roster that includes their grade.

Starting Events and Group placements will be posted online on or before Friday,
February 11, 2022 on the Nedab.org website.

Sincerely,

Megan Mertz

Meet Manager
440-283-9551
MMertz0215@gmail.com


https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1NhsFDBnWIwNlVAPlJv25it8SmMwyZ_Oys_TTxdZTynM/edit#gid=0




